
Monday	2.8.21

Today	seemed	to	be	a	blah	Monday	all	around	for	Terramor.	Everyone	was
a	little	slow	going	to	start,	but	we	persevered	through	our	word	study	and
reading	groups.	We	were	pleased	to	see	that	Dave	had	created	some	new
snow	piles	in	Terramor	Village	for	us	when	we	got	outside.	We	set	straight



to	work	redesigning	,	but	many	were	soon	distracted	by	the	sledding	hill.	A
few	stayed	behind	and	enjoyed	the	quiet	of	working	on	their	own	hills.	This
afternoon,	the	kindergarteners	and	first	graders	are	sharing	what	they

learned	during	reading	about	making	snow	cream.	We	made	a	batch	as	a
class!	Ask	your	student	how	it	turned	out!





Tuesday	&	Wednesday	02.09.2021&
02.10.2021

We	started	off	the	day	with	a	few	breathing	exercises	and	talking
about	different	reactions	to	different	problems	that	we	face	during	the
day.	We	talked	about	the	tools	that	we	can	use	during	these	times	and
how	to	diffuse	certain	situations.	On	Wednesday	we	continued	with	a
social	lesson	about	positive	self	talk	and	how	our	words	effect	other
people.	Sometimes	our	words	can	hurt	more	than	anything.	We	have
began	introducing	the	“yellow	light”	the	moments	we	need	to	pause

our	thoughts,	bodies,	and	words	before	we	release	a	“bubble
thought”.	These	tools	help	us	with	our	self	regulation	and	impulsivity.
Every	student	benefits	from	having	multiple	tools	encourage	positive
interactions	with	all	their	communication.	We	are	cruising	through
word	study	each	day.	Every	grade	level	has	been	working	on	their
math	and	reading	goals	throughout	the	week.	It	has	been	a	great
week	with	lots	of	progress	and	learning	during	focus	time.

















Thursday	2/11/21
With	these	cold	mornings	and	starting	our	day	inside,	we	have	been
borrowing	Pre-Ks	marble	tracks.	After	morning	meeting,	we	started

academics	with	word	study	and	reading	groups.	The	kids	did	great	work
today	and	were	very	focused.	During	our	time	outside,	we	took	a	break
from	building	our	Terramor	Village	And	went	tracking.	We	believe	we	have
found	bobcat	tracks	for	a	second	time	this	year!	For	a	moment	we	got
excited	and	thought	we	had	a	moose	track,	but	the	kids	reasoned	that	it
couldn’t	be	because	it	didn’t	sink	all	the	way	into	the	snow.	Our	next	best
guess	was	a	snowshoe	hare.	We	also	found	many	deer	and	squirrel	as
usual!	This	afternoon	we	will	continue	our	math	work	and	Emily	H	will

come	for	nature	studies.	Ask	your	child	what	they	learned	with	her	today!
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